
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

 

Do you own this product? 

MY2022 and 2023 Can-Am Commander series, 
Defender series, Maverick Trail series Side-by-Side 
vehicles 

MY2022 and 2023 Can-Am Side-by-Side vehicles:  

Commander series  

Defender series  

Maverick Trail series 

Dates sold: 3 May 2022 to 13 October 2023 

 

 

Why the product is recalled: The operator’s guide maintenance 
schedule section contains incorrect information about driven clutch pulley 
maintenance intervals. 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury if the clutch fails due to delayed 
maintenance and fragments being ejected from the vehicle. 

   

       BRP will send registered vehicle owners a notice by mail with a revised 
maintenance information booklet. 

Consumers should ensure that that BRP has their current contact details. 

 

For further information or to receive the revised maintenance information 
booklet, please contact BRP on infobrpaustralia@brp.com or by phone 
on 1800 531 996. 

 

Purchased from: Authorized BRP Can-Am dealers 
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